
Webinar for Tribal Governments and Staff on Direction and Progress as Agencies Consider Revisions to 
Definition of WOTUS – 2:00 – 3:15 pm ET February 20 
 
From: Gude, Karen [mailto:Gude.Karen@epa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 10:36 AM 
Subject: Save the Date: 2/20/18 -- Informational Webinar for Tribal Governments and Staff on Direction 
and Progress as Agencies Consider Revisions to Definition of WOTUS 
 
Dear Tribal Partner: 
  
The Environmental Protection Agency and the Department of the Army (“the agencies”) are inviting 
tribal governments and tribal staff to a webinar to discuss our direction and progress as we consider 
revising the definition of “Waters of the United States” (WOTUS). This webinar is limited to tribes or 
tribal staff.  
  
The webinar will be held Tuesday, February 20, from 2:00-3:15 p.m. EST. Please save the date. 
 
Registration information will follow by the week of February 5; all participants must register by February 
16. 
  
At this webinar, the agencies will share information on: 
  

1) Progress on WOTUS rulemaking efforts 
2) Baseline information being collected to inform the economic analysis and technical support 

document (methodology and, where possible, draft results)  
3) Initial high-level policy direction 

 
There will be an opportunity for questions and answers following the presentation. 
                
Please email CWAwotus@epa.gov by February 9, 2018, if captioning or special accommodations are 
needed.  
 
 
Karen Gude 
Tribal Program Coordinator 
U.S. EPA/Office of Water 
Phone: (202) 564-0831 
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